
Sent by email:  RGauvin@townofriverview.ca 

September 9, 2018 

Ms. Ann Seamans 

30 Honour House Court 

 Riverview, NB EI B 3Y9 

 

Dear Ms. Ann Seamans: 

As a candidate running for MLA in Albert riding, I would like to confirm my full 
commitment to the constituency when elected. 

I strongly support your four strategic themes. 

Tourism is still in its infancy in New Brunswick. Your proposal concept for 
Bridgedale boulevard is an important step in enhancing the tourism draw. 
Riverview is the Gateway to the coast. 

Riverview is a young and growing community. In the next decade many new 
projects will continue to make Riverview an exciting place to live. 

Your last question concerning healthcare and education I would like to emphasize 
the Green Party's commitment to decentralizing healthcare and education, so 
decisions can be made at the local level.  

 

Sincerely, 

Moranda van Geest 

Green Party Candidate for Albert riding 

 


